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The Minister of Foreign Relations of Mexico to the Ambassador of Canada
Mexico, D.F., March 24, 1971

No. 502318
MR. AMBASSADOR,

I have the honour of acknowledging receipt of your Note No. 31 of this
date prepared in the English and French languages, of which the translated
Spanish text is as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. 31 dated March 24, 1971)

In reply, I have the honour of informing Your Excellency that the Govern-
ment of the United States of Mexico is in agreement with the terms of Your
Excellency’s Note as transcribed above and, consequently, it will be in order
that said Note and the present one replace the Exchange of Notes between our
two Governments on December 21, 1961.

I take this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the testimony of my
highest consideration.

EMILIO O. RABASA

His Excellency Saul F. Rae,

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
of Canada,

Mexico, D. F.
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